PART I: ACCESS TO INFORMATION FROM WRITTEN TEXTS (70 points)

الفصل الأوّل: فهم المقروء (70 درجة) اقرأ القطعة التي أمامك، وأجب عن الأسئلة 1-9 التي تليها. פרק ראשון: הבנת הנקרא (70 נקודות) קרא את הקטע שלפניך, וענה על השאלות 9-1 שאחריו.

Read the advice column below and then answer questions 1-9.

AN ANGRY TEENAGER

Uri wrote to Dan Miller's advice column in the newspaper. Here is Uri's letter and the answer Dan wrote.

Dear Dan,

I am a new driver. I got my license last summer. I know my parents worry about my driving, but they shouldn't worry. I drive very carefully. If I go to a party, I don't take the car.

But still my parents don't trust me. They recently put an electronic device in the car that shows them where I am at any time. If I go too far from home, the device sends a message to my parents. They can also control how fast I drive and even how loud my radio is. In fact, the radio doesn't work if I don't use my seat belt.

I feel I don't have any freedom. I'm not a child anymore. I'm very responsible and never do anything dangerous. What can I do to make my parents trust me?

An angry teenager, Uri

I understand that you are very angry with your parents. But you must understand that they are only worried about you because they love you. They know that many young drivers don't have enough experience. These drivers often make mistakes that cause road accidents. Your parents also know that sometimes 20 teenagers drive too fast or take chances to impress their friends.

I think that you should talk to your parents and agree on some rules together. One thing you could do is promise that you won't send or look at text messages while you're driving. You could also promise to call them when you stop driving. This way they'll know you're OK. Maybe if they know you are following these rules, they won't watch you all the time.

I hope this helps.

Drive safely,

Dan

Answer questions 1-9 in English according to the advice column. In questions 1, 5, 6, 7 and 8, circle the number of the correct answer. In the other questions, follow the instructions.

- 1. Why did Uri write a letter to Dan Miller? (lines 1-6)
 - i) To learn about other young drivers.
 - ii) To ask Dan to talk to his parents.
 - iii) To get Dan's advice about his problem.

(7 points)

Why	do Uri's parents worry about him? (lines 4-6)	
ANS	WER:	
•••••		(8 points)
Uri s	ays in lines 11-12, "I'm very responsible and never do anything	g dangerous."
Give	ONE example that Uri gives in his letter to show this. (lin	les 4-6)
ANS	WER:	
		(9 points)
Wha	t did Uri's parents do that shows they don't trust him? (lin	es 7-10)
ANS	WER:	
		(8 points)
Wha	t information can Uri's parents get when he is driving? (li	nes 7-10)
i)	Where the car is.	
ii)	If he is wearing his seat belt.	
iii)	How many people are in the car.	(7 points)

<u> גרסה א'</u>	,402,	מס' <u>16103 – 5 – אנגלית, תשע"ה, מועד ב, מס' 016103</u>	
6.	Why i) ii) iii)	is Uri angry with his parents? They don't (-). (lines 4-14) let him drive often give him freedom want him to go to parties	(7 points)
7.	Youn i) ii) iii)	g drivers often make mistakes because they don't (–). (lines listen to their parents have enough experience use seat belts	16-20) (8 points)
8.	What i) ii) iii)	t advice does Dan Miller give Uri? He should (–). (lines 21 decide on rules with his parents drive more carefully let his parents watch him drive	-25) (8 points)
9.		ONE example Dan gives of something dangerous that drive	rs do.

 15 Dear Uri,

I understand that you are very angry with your parents. But you must understand that they are only worried about you because they love you. They know that many young drivers don't have enough experience. These drivers often make mistakes that cause road accidents. Your parents also know that sometimes 20 teenagers drive too fast or take chances to impress their friends.

I think that you should talk to your parents and agree on some rules together. One thing you could do is promise that you won't send or look at text messages while you're driving. You could also promise to call them when you stop driving. This way they'll know you're OK. Maybe if they know you are following these rules, they won't watch you all the time.

I hope this helps.

Drive safely,

Dan

Answer questions 1-9 in English according to the advice column. In questions 1, 5, 6, 7 and 8, circle the number of the correct answer. In the other questions, follow the instructions.

- 1. Why did Uri write a letter to Dan Miller? (lines 1-6)
 - i) To learn about other young drivers.
 - To ask Dan to talk to his parents. ii)
 - ffi To get Dan's advice about his problem.

(7 points)

	1 11 0 71 (7)
	Why do Uri's parents worry about him? (lines 4-6)
	ANSWER: Because he is a new driver
	(8 points)
	Uri says in lines 11-12, "I'm very responsible and never do anything dangerous."
	Give ONE example that Uri gives in his letter to show this. (lines 4-6)
	ANSWER: He drives very carefully.
	(9 points
	(9 points
	What did Uri's parents do that shows they don't trust him? (lines 7-10)
	ANSWER: They put an electronic device that shows them where he is at
	any time.
	(8 points
	What information can Uri's parents get when he is driving? (lines 7-10)
(i) Where the car is.
	ii) If he is wearing his seat belt.
	iii) How many people are in the car.

	<u>סה א'</u>	402, גר	- 5 - אנגלית, תשע"ה, מועד ב , מס' <u>1016103</u> ,	
	6.	Why	is Uri angry with his parents? They don't (-). (lines 4-14)	
		i)	let him drive often	
		(ii)	give him freedom	
۱		iii)	want him to go to parties	
				(7 points
	7.	You	ng drivers often make mistakes because they don't (–). (line	s 16-20)
		. i)	listen to their parents	
		ii)	have enough experience	
		iii)	use seat belts	
		1111)	use seat beits	(8 points
İ				· 1
	8.	Wha	at advice does Dan Miller give Uri? He should (-). (lines 2	1-25)
		(i)	decide on rules with his parents	
		ii)	drive more carefully	
		iii)	let his parents watch him drive	
		,		(8 points
	9.	Give	e <u>ONE</u> example Dan gives of something dangerous that driv	ers do.
1				

(lines 21-25)	
ANSWER: They sent text messages.	
	(8 points